
 

                                                                                                                    
June 13, 2023 

 
Dear Costco Member, 
 
Costco records indicate that you, or one of your add-on members, have purchased item #1399671 Rader Farms Organic Fresh Start 
Smoothie Blend between October 3, 2022 and June 8, 2023 
 
Willamette Valley Fruit, in cooperation with the US Food and Drug Administration, is voluntarily recalling select lot codes of Rader 
Farms Organic Fresh Start Smoothie Blend. The strawberries in this blend were sourced from a supplier where Hepatitis A 
contamination may have occurred. Hepatitis A has not been detected in this product, however out of an abundance of caution, we 
ask consumers to stop consuming the product and return the package(s) to their local Costco for a full refund. 
 
The recall includes only the following Best if used by dates and lot codes (no other lot codes are affected by this issue): 

Lot Best By   Lot Best By   Lot Best By   Lot Best By 

4224202 2/11/2024   4363202 6/29/2024   4018302 7/19/2024   4043306 8/13/2024 

4313202 5/10/2024   4364202 6/30/2024   4042306 8/12/2024   4060306 8/30/2024 

4314202 5/11/2024   4017302 7/18/2024             
 

    
  
 
If you have any issues or concerns, please contact us at 800-518-9865 at 8am – 5pm PST.  
 
Sincerely, 
 
Geoff Campbell  
Quality Assurance Manager 


